
Georges Vanier Elementary 
                                                                                       6985-142nd Street 

                                     Surrey, B.C., Canada, V3W-5N1 
                                                         Phone: (604) 596-1030      Fax: (604) 596-0331    
                                      Web:  http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/georgesvanier     Twitter: @georgesvanier36 

 
April 15, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 
 
 The Surrey School district has outlined three early dismissal days in order to 
provide an opportunity for school-based health & safety committees and school staff to 
review and revisit health & safety plans, discuss recommendations, and implement or 
adjust any COVID-19 mitigation strategies.  
 

These early dismissal (1:30 pm) dates are as follows: 
 

April 30, 2021 (1:30 PM) 
May 14, 2021 (1:30 PM) 
June 7, 2021 (1:30 PM) 

 
 We appreciate your support as we work to ensure that we are doing everything 
possible at Georges Vanier to follow district health & safety protocols.  
 
With appreciation,  
 
 
 
Mrs. Lianne McBride 
Mrs. Carin Porcellato 
(Admin Team) 
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